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varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


March is the month of St. Joseph. And in this year of St. Joseph, this Month takes on an extra 
degree of joy as we celebrate that great gift that God has given to all of us in this humble, patient, 
prudent, faithful, and courageous saint. In this saintly example of fatherhood, all fathers can find 
inspiration. St. Joseph was the man who God chose to be the mentor and role model for Jesus, the 
Word Made Flesh. We especially remember our priests in prayer this month as they draw 
inspiration in their own spiritual fatherhood from St. Joseph’s holy example. 


We are ever grateful to you for your answer to God’s call to service and the role you play daily in 
encouraging and supporting us to live according to God's call, the call to holiness. We pray that 
through your prayer, sacrifice and generosity to others in imitation of St. Joseph you will be 
blessed by his adopted son, Jesus, and grow ever closer to Him. 


Know that the Men of Action continue to pray daily that God will bless you, your ministry, your 
family and all of those you serve. 


Your Brothers In Christ, The Men of Action 


[Please Note: In order to decrease the potential spread of the COVID 19 virus, the MOA are not personally signing your prayer letter this month.]


